
We Show respect.  We are Honest. We Include others. We Never give up. We seek Excellence in all we do. 

STARGAZING EVENT – 18 JAN 

PARKING OUTSIDE SCHOOL 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Remember to subscribe to the newsletter on our website to receive an electronic copy.  
 
 
 
 
 

Our science ambassadors would like to invite you to a stargazing event on Wednesday 18 January.  There will be two 
sessions on the night to try and accommodate everyone who would like to attend.  The first session will run from 4.30 
- 5.30pm and the second session will run from 5.30 - 6.30pm.   
 
We are aiming for the first session to be for children in Nursery/Reception/Year 1 and Year 2 and the second session 
for children in Key Stage 2.  However, we understand that some families will have children in both age groups and it is 
therefore absolutely fine to book all of the family onto one of the sessions.   
 
An adult must be present with your child/children for the entire session and timings will need to be adhered to in 
order for the sessions to run smoothly. 
 
Please click on the link below by Friday 13 January 10am to book a place. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/K27Ne2i7V8 
 
 
 
 
 
Can we remind parents/carers when dropping children off in the mornings not to stop (even for a few seconds) on the 
zig-zag lines outside school. To do so is breaking the law and is dangerous for our children.   
 
We have also had reports of parents/carers parking discourteously on the roads around school.  We understand that 
mornings/after school is a busy time. This was one of the reasons why we continued to stagger morning and after 
school pick up times to help alleviate traffic build up.  We would really appreciate it if parents could try and be 
respectful of the residents around school when parking up. 
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DIARY DATES 

 
 
 
 
 
Due to the star gazing event week beginning 16 January, we have moved Messy Church to Monday 23 January. 

 
This event is an opportunity for children and their parent or family member to 
enjoy spending some time together, whilst exploring church in a fun/family 
friendly way. A parent must attend with their child/children. 
This activity is held in school. 
 
 
To book a place on Messy Church please complete the link below by Friday 13 
January:  https://forms.office.com/e/xutWUCxDnC 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Thanks to everyone who supported our Christmas PTA events! The Christmas cards raised £80 and the two film 
nights together raised a total of £331.30. Watch this space for news of upcoming events.  
The small team that make up our PTA are always welcoming new members and upcoming meetings are to be held at 
8pm in the Rising Sun pub on Thursday 12 January and Tuesday 31 January - all welcome! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
You may already be aware that the government has confirmed that there will be an additional UK-wide bank holiday 
in 2023 to mark the coronation of His Majesty King Charles III next year. The coronation is on Saturday 6 May 
and Monday 8 May 2023 will be a celebratory bank holiday. School will be closed on this day. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our collective worship theme for this half term is COURAGE.  Please find some ideas about how the whole family can 
have fun and explore this Christian Value at the end of this newsletter. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Fri 16 June to Mon 19 June 2023        Year 6 Kingswood residential trip 
 

MESSY CHURCH – CHANGE OF DATE 

ADDITIONAL BANK HOLIDAY 

COLLECTIVE WORSHIP THEME 

PTA NEWS 

https://forms.office.com/e/xutWUCxDnC
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Our theme this half term is Courage.  
 

‘Courage doesn’t always roar. 
Sometimes courage is the little voice at 
the end of the day that says I’ll try again 

tomorrow.’ 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Parent Peer Support Group 
 

The Parent Peer Support Group would like to invite you to the 
Kooth / Qwell Digital Health workshop for parents and carers in Tameside 

 
 

• What exactly is Mental Health? 
• Symptoms of stress 
• Coping strategies 
 
 
Find out about Kooth and Qwell services and the ongoing support they offer for children, young people, 
parents, and carers  
 
When: Thursday 12th January 2023  
Time: 9.30 - 12 
Where: The Anthony Seddon Centre, George Street, Ashton-Under-Lyne 
 
Refreshments available  
 
To book your place for the Kooth / Qwell Digital Health Workshop please e mail  
 
Anita at parentingreferrals@tameside.gov.uk & Sue at Sue.Brookes@actiontogether.org.uk 

 
 

 
What is the Parent Peer Support Group?  
 

An informal space for parents to share their experiences of supporting children with Emotional and Mental 
Health difficulties with like-minded people, alongside the support of our teams 

 
When: Second Thursday of the month 9:30-11:30am 
 
Where: The Anthony Seddon Centre, George Street, Ashton-Under-Lyne 
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